
I strongly oppose the language and purpose behind this HB 2543. A legislative black hole will be created which will strategically shut 
down any possibility of legal transfer of firearms at the whim of those lording their power over our liberties. The language is so vague 
and has no options for corrective actions by those whom are supposed to be unqualified to possess firearms. What criteria is implied 
by this bill? There are a tremendous amount of grey areas here that are unacceptable!


